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USDA Wants to Hear from Stakeholders about Statistical Programs 

WASHINGTON – March 22, 2018 – The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) National Agricultural 

Statistics Service (NASS) announces the annual USDA Data Users’ Meeting. The meeting is free of 

charge and open to anyone interested in learning about recent and pending changes in various data and 

information programs important to agriculture.  USDA and partner agencies will seek comments and 

input on these programs. 

The 2018 meeting will be held from 1:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. CDT on Tues., April. 24, 2018 at the 

University of Chicago – Gleacher Center, 450 North Cityfront Plaza Drive, Chicago,IL 60611. 

NASS and partner agencies organize the annual meeting for USDA stakeholders. Other 

participating USDA agencies include the Agricultural Marketing Service, Economic Research Service, 

Farm Service Agency, Foreign Agricultural Service and the World Agricultural Outlook Board. The U.S. 

Census Bureau will also participate. Leaders from each agency will provide an overview of current issues 

and then take questions and comments. 

Individuals who wish to attend the 2018 USDA Data Users’ Meeting may register online 

at www.nass.usda.gov/Education_and_Outreach/Meeting/. Summaries of previous meetings are available 

at the same web page.  Please contact Matt Gregg at Matthew.Gregg@nass.usda.gov or (202) 690-3099 

with any questions. 

The Data Users’ Meeting precedes the Livestock Marketing Information Center’s Industry 

Outlook Conference that will be held at the same location on Wed., April. 25, 2018. The outlook meeting 

brings together analysts from various commodity sectors to discuss the outlook situation. For registration 

details or additional information for the Industry Outlook Conference, see the conference web page on the 

LMIC website: http://lmic.info/page/meetings. For more information, contact James Robb at (303) 716-

9933. 

### 

NASS is the federal statistical agency responsible for producing official data about U.S. agriculture and 

is committed to providing timely, accurate and useful statistics in service to U.S. agriculture. We invite 

you to provide occasional feedback on our products and services. Sign up at: 

https://usda.mannlib.cornell.edu/MannUsda/displayPatronSubscriptions.do?reports=0000 and look for the 

“NASS Data User Community.” 
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